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This week we have been focusing once again on moving our way through the bible. The 
stories were Ruth finds a new home (Ruth 1-4) and Daniel and the lions (Daniel 6), with the 
principal theme being love and acceptance. From Topaz class, Rosie said “I would like to try 
and stop racism because we are all equal no matter what we do, look like or wear” and Livia 
shared “I would like to stop people being homeless. We all have the right to live in a house, 
not in shop doorways”. 
 

 
Diamond 
Daisy for an excellent week this week – she has been a Maths superstar! 
Alice for showing a brilliant learning attitude this week and this is reflected in her fabulous 
work! 
 
Emerald 
Oscar for not being afraid to have a go at the higher layers in Maths. Well done for 
challenging yourself Oscar! 
Grace for her excellent writing about our Try Something New Feast. I really enjoyed reading 
it. 
 
Ruby 
Declan for his amazing work in Maths this week. 
Annabelle for working hard in Maths and always trying her best in everything that she does. 
 
Topaz 
Toby for a much improved attitude to learning since returning after Easter. Excellent 
participation in class and being really active at lunchtime. 
Giovanna for taking her time and really thinking about the shapes and colours of her flower 
when creating her 'up close' flower painting. 



 
A big well done goes to Summer in Ruby Class and Henry, Martha, Livia, Rosie, Hana, Mali, 
Marcus and Giovanna in Topaz Class for achieving their Bronze Templecombe Token 
certificate this week.   
 

 
Wellington boots 
Over the years we have amassed a collection of wellington boots in various sizes and we 
now have more spares than we can use!  After school on Wednesday, boots will be lined up 
for viewing on the Key Stage 1 playground – please do help yourselves to as many pairs as 
you like so that they can be put to good use.  
 

 
Collections of empty crisp packets continue for sending off to Terracycle and 
books/cd’s/dvd’s (which must have a barcode) for Music Magpie, as well as using 
AmazonSmile when shopping – all these things continue to raise funds behind the scenes 
which is vital, especially as we are unable to run public events at this time.  Thank you to 
those PTFA volunteers who are emptying our collection bins and keeping these collections 
running smoothly. 
 
A PTA meeting will be taking place on Tuesday 25th May at 6pm to discuss future events 
and ways to continue supporting the school moving forward. It is very much hoped that this 
will be able to take place in the school hall. 
 

 
Please see below some images from our ‘Plant Power’ project display in school. 
 

       
 



Our current topic is ‘Heathy Me’, please do ask your children about what they are learning 
around the human body and keeping mind and body healthy. 
 
We hope you all have a restful and enjoyable weekend. 
 

Mr Webb 

 

 

 

 


